
Dear parents and carers, 
It’s been a strange time for me being stuck at home and 
not seeing the staff and children face to face, but I hear 
and see that it has been another fantastic week with so 
much going on from Harvest Celebration preparations 
to Bikeability. As usual, you can see what the children 
have been doing on page 2. The thought and care that 
has gone into our Harvest Service this year is amazing; 
the children decided which charity to support and also 
chose to support some local organisations by creating 
beautiful home baked hampers for them.  
Family worship will continue to be every Friday in the 
church at 9.15am and our next worship, on October 
15th, will be our first ‘Open the Book’ service which we 
are really looking forward to… 
I would like to thank you all once again for your contin-
ued support whilst we are without our own school sec-
retary. This has been a challenging start to the year but 
with the flexibility and commitment of the school staff, 
combined with your support and cooperation, we have 
managed to get through… thank you all so much. 
Hopefully the weather is set to be a bit better for Satur-
day so fingers crossed we can all enjoy some fun, out-
side time and perhaps even make some Leaf Creations 
as featured on Page 5…! 
With very best wishes for a lovely weekend.                                                         
Caroline Jarrett 

We said our goodbyes to Mrs Hocking on Monday which was a 

sad occasion. She loved her leaving present of a hamper of 

goodies including; chocolates, flowers, Hotel Chocolat biscuits, 

Joules lip salves and Joules body mist plus a £50 Joules voucher 

and afternoon tea for two at The Elm Tree Tearoom. 



 

Kiberick - Kiberick class completed the first phase of their cycling. It was great fun and everyone achieved 
their goals . Emma was an excellent instructor and is passionate about enabling everyone to access cycling. 
She even bought bikes to borrow for children that didn’t have one or needed mending !  
 
Year 5 have taken responsibility for the sports equipment shed and have put together a rota of activities 
that will be available each day. They did a great job tidying the shed. 

Pendower - This week’s report is by Lottie and Libby. 
 
This week we liked going on the computers to find out about cave paintings and the Stone 
Age. Also, Lottie has learnt to round numbers to 10, 100 and 1000. 

Carne Class - This week Carne Class have been thinking about what it is to be a Superhero and also 
making our own Superhero Logos using the initial letter of our names.  

 

 



 

Cricket sessions in Truro… find out more! 

 

 

 

October Half Term Holiday Camps (Ages 5-13 Boys and Girls) 

https://cornwallcricket.co.uk/junior-cricket/holiday-camps.html 

October Half Term Dynamos Cricket Competition (U11 Girls) 

https://cornwallcricket.co.uk/junior-cricket/holiday-camps.html 

Girls' Open Sessions (Ages 8-18 Girls) 

https://cornwallcricket.co.uk/women-and-girls/indoor-cricket/open-sessions.html 

https://cornwallcricket.co.uk/junior-cricket/holiday-camps.html
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https://cornwallcricket.co.uk/women-and-girls/indoor-cricket/open-sessions.html






 




